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HB2027-A
 
Please help stop government overreach and the Bend Metro Park & Recreation District
from taking the control of the health and beauty of the upper Deschutes from the local
citizens who know best how to protect it.
 
“The Bitter Taste Of A Poorly Maintained Aircraft Lingers Much Longer Than The Sweetness

Of The Price”
 
Bill R. Woods, President
Western Wings, Corp
2825 NW Aviation Drive
Roseburg, Oregon 97470
 
Phone:  541-957-2000
Email:  SkyKing@DouglasFast.net
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